
15 February, 2010 

Unto the populace of Atlantia, greetings from Alisoun MacCoul of Elphane, Golden Dolphin 
Herald! 

The Laurel Office has notified us of the results of its considerations at the meetings in December, 
2009.  The results for these meetings were contained in a letter from the Laurel Office received 
in Atlantia on 15 February, 2010. 

ACCEPTANCES: 

The following items were REGISTERED by the Laurel Office: 

Broccán mac Rónáin uí Lochlainn. Name.   

Edekyn inghean Shuibhne. Name. 

Genevieve l’Escrivainne. Name.  The name was submitted as Geneviève l’Escrivainne with the 
name documented from “An Index to the Given Names in the 1292 Census of Paris” on the 
Laurel web page.  The Laurel staff modified the given name to drop the accent as they ruled that 
“Accents found in this work reflect modern editorial additions in the 1837 compilation from 
which these names were taken” and do not appear in the original document.   

Johann von Zurich. Name. 

RETURNS 

No submissions from Atlantia were returned in December, 2009. 

Your servant, 

Alisoun 


